
 

 

 

 

8th September 2021 

 

 

 

Dear Parents of Year 12, 

 

I hope that your son’s transition into the 6th Form has gone smoothly and that he is settling into his new routine 

this week. 

 

I am writing to remind you of the Year 12 Parent and Pupil Information Evening that is taking place next Monday, 

13th September in the Queen’s Hall starting at 7.30pm and lasting approximately one hour. The presentation 

includes important information for both students and parents about the year ahead and will be hosted by both 

Mrs Tan (Assistant Director of Sixth Form/Head of Year 12) and me. There will be an opportunity to hear from a 

small selection of our Senior Prefects who have all just completed their year in Year 12. I am sure that they will be 

able to provide an invaluable student perspective on what it takes to successfully navigate the year ahead. There 

will be an opportunity to speak with us and the students at the end of the presentation if you have specific 

questions. 

 

Owing to a limited capacity in the Queen’s Hall, may I ask that your son is accompanied by only one parent. 

Unfortunately, we would be exceeding Health and Safety regulations if each student were to be accompanied by 

both parents. We would also strongly encourage both students and parents to wear masks. All windows will be 

open to enhance ventilation.  

 

The presentation that accompanies the talk will be made available digitally for parents who are unable to attend.  

 

There will be parking available in the Uplyme car park on Hamilton Road. We look forward to seeing you at the 

evening next Monday.  

 

Yours faithfully  

 

Steve Noyes 

Director of Sixth Form, RGS High Wycombe 
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